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	In	your	nomination,	the	following	were	highlighted:		
	

• You	are	a	very	dedicated	employee	who	works	hard	to	make	students,	staff,	and	parents	feel	welcome	when	they	
visit	our	school;	

• Your	knowledge	and	experience	has	helped	guide	seven	principals	to	experience	success	at	Hoover;	and	
• You	are	diligent	in	negotiating	with	vendors	for	the	best	price	for	supplies.	

	
All	of	the	above	are	examples	of	ways	that	you	show	you	care	about	your	work	and	our	students.		Your	work	supports	our	
District	belief	that	excellence	in	education	requires	support,	sacrifice,	and	involvement	from	the	total	community.	

	
You	are	an	asset	to	the	District	as	a	whole.	
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